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Support for the United Campaign of the United Community Services is on the upswing at the San Diego
campus of the University of California, according to the final report of the 1964 drive just announced by Chancellor
John Galbraith.

Dr. Galbraith announced that 658 employees had donated a total of $13,258.75--an increase of 111
contributors and $2,403.25 over last year.

"It is gratifying to note the continued and growing interest the faculty and employees have shown in this year's
United Community Services drive," he said. "The large increase in the number of those participating in the drive
reflects, in part, the growth of our campus. I am confident that as UCSD continues to expand, the number who
support this most important community activity will also continue to grow."

Jack Clark, Assistant Vice Chancellor-- Business and Finance and Chairman of the 1964 Campus United
Community Services Drive, said he was happy and pleased that the employees and faculty showed such
enthusiasm in supporting such a worthwhile project.

Mr. Frank W. McKay, personnel analyst at UCSD, served as assistant chairman for the drive. The United
Community Services support 79 member agencies which provide private health, welfare and recreational services
throughout the county.


